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Plaintiff's Allegations 

We recently joined with the offices of Knapp, Petersen and Clarke in filing a proposed 

nationwide class-action lawsuit against Volkswagen Group of America, Volkswagen of 

America, Inc. And Volkswagen AG (Hereafter referred to as “Volkswagen” or 

“Defendant”). 

 

This case is brought on behalf of individuals who purchased or leased “clean diesel” 

automobiles manufactured and sold by Volkswagen between 2009 and 2015.  

 

The case was filed in United States District Court, Central District of California as case 

2:15-CV-08815. A copy of the Complaint is attached to this webpage. 

 

In this lawsuit, filed on behalf of the named plaintiffs  and all others similarly situated, 

Plaintiffs contend that while Volkswagen touted the “extreme efficiency” and “ultra-low-

sulfur” technology of its automobiles equipped with 2.0L, four-cylinder “clean diesel” 

engines that purportedly met the federal Environmental Protection Agency (“EPA”) and 

even more rigorous California Air Resources Board (“CARB”) emission standards while 

delivering superior performance and fuel efficiency.  

 

The court has not yet ruled on any of Plaintiffs’ allegations or determined whether the 

case is appropriate for class action status. 

 

If you purchased or leased a Volkswagen  “clean diesel” automobiles manufactured and 

sold by Volkswagen between 2009 and 2015 we would like to speak with you.  Please 

contact us by either calling our office at 818-547-5200 or 626.795.0205, by mailing 

us at 550 North Lake Ave.., Suite 1500, Glendale, CA 91203 or by emailing us 

at tom@falveylaw.com. 
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